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3rd June – 10th June 

                             
After a fabulous half term we will be reading the 
flap book ‘Dear Zoo’.  
We will be finding out about all the amazing 
animals that live at the zoo. Learning lots of facts 
about them for example what they eat and who 
looks after the animals.  
We will be exploring lots of different materials and 
making our very own zoo animals from junk and 
other materials.  
 

3rd/10th/17th July 

                         
During these last three weeks of nursery we will 
be learning all about the seaside and how to 
stay safe at the beach under to hot sun.  

We will be making sand castles in our huge 
sandpit and learning all about the amazing 
creatures that live in our seas.  During this time 
we will be going on our nursery school trip to 
the Sealife Centre.  

17th June – 24th June 

                                            
Our next book is ‘Off to the Park’. During these two weeks we will be learning 
about the fun we can have at the park. How we get to the park and how to stay 
safe at the park.  
We will be practising our ball skills and the skills needed for our sports days. 
During this time we will visit our school pond and go pond dipping.  
 

Parental contact 

 We have lots of ways to communicate with you about your child in Nursery.  
Arbour is used by the school to send in-app messages and emails. Our weekly 
newsletter is sent each week by email.  We also use Marvelous Me to send out 
messages and badges to share achievements.  We also have an email address  

NurserySubmissions@smartmat.org.uk 
In nursery each Monday we will be sharing our weekend news and Friday is show and 
tell day. You can share photos of your show and tell and your exciting news to our 

nursey email. NurserySubmissions@smartmat.org.uk 

 
 
 

Information 

Homework and Library. 
Each Friday your child will be given a library book 
of their choice.  Would you please send your child 
in with their library book each Thursday so we can 
help change it for them. Each Friday your child will 
also receive homework we would appreciate it if 
you can help them to complete this. 
 

P.E 
P.E is every Thursday. Please send your child 
wearing suitable footwear and clothing such as 
joggers and trainers. We have started sports day 
practice we can’t wait for you to come and watch 
us all.  

 Important Dates.  

This half term is a busy one!  
Below are the important dates for your diary.  
Monday 3rd June – Nursery graduation photos. 
Wednesday 19th June – Story time and craft. 
Friday 5th July – Sealife Centre trip. 
Monday 8th July – Sports Day.  
Thursday 11th July – Summer fate. 
Wednesday 17th -  Nursery Graduation.  
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